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AMANDA HUEBNER, HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL
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CATHY BRUNZ, COUNSELOR
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NOTES FROM THE NURSE:	
  Who needs sunscreen? EVERYONE.  Snow, sand and 
water increase the need for sunscreen because they reflect 
the sun’s rays. A sunscreen offers help to protect your skin 
from sunburn, early skin aging and skin cancer. Use a 
sunscreen that has an SPF of 30 or higher, is water 
resistant and has broad-spectrum protection (protects 
against UVA and UVB rays). Apply sunscreen first thing in 
the morning when planning on being outdoors or 15 
minutes before going out. Apply enough to cover all 
exposed skin, and don’t forget to apply to the tops of your 
feet, your neck, your ears and the top of your head. Spring 
sports are starting so remind all athletes to be using 
sunscreen. 
   A reminder to the parents of all upcoming kindergarten 
and seventh grade students to be sure their immunization 
records are complete for the school year next fall.  A vision 
exam and physical is also required and a visit to the dentist 
is recommended. If you have any questions contact the 
school Health office. 

Calendar
April 1, 2024 NO SCHOOL - 
EASTER BREAK 
April 12, 2024 - 4th Grade Field 
Trip

April 15, 2024 - School Board 
Meeting 7:00pm

April 18 &19, 2024 - 6th Grade 
Field Trip 

April 22, 2024 - Spring Music 
Concert 5:30PM

P.O. Box 217

401 Walnut Street

Sutherland, NE 69165

Phone:  308-386-4321

Fax:  308-386-2426

www.spssailors.org

http://www.spssailors.org

